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ADDENDUM NO. II 
 

DATE:   April 6, 2022 
 
TO:   All Potential Proposers 
 
FROM:  James McKeehan, Assistant Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT:  Addendum No. II to RFP-2022 Creek Clean Up 
 
PROPOSALS TO BE OPENED: April 14, 2022 
 
The deadline for bids has been extended to Thursday April 14, 2022 at 11:00am Eastern Time. 
Updated information for viewing the bid opening virtually can be found on page two of this 
addendum. 
 
This addendum is being published to provide clarification regarding the above referenced ITB. 
This addendum becomes a part of the contract documents and modifies the original 
specifications as follows: 
 
Item 1: As part of the qualification/experience of firm criteria, (Section Nine, Item 2) please list 
any relevant qualifications and training of the firm and its employees including, but not limited to 
blood borne pathogens, Hazwoper, OSHA, hazardous waste disposal, PPE training. 
 
Item 2: What all types of hazardous waste would we be in countering? 
 
Response: Please refer to Appendix A beginning on page 30 of the RFP for the types of 
hazards anticipated. 
 
Item 3: Do we also need to price biohazard waste as part of this also? That would include 
human waste, needles, body fluids, etc. 
 
Response: Yes, the contractor should expect to encounter biohazardous waste including human 
waste and syringes/hypodermic needles. The proposal should detail how and where the 
contractor will dispose of biohazardous waste including sharps containers, and human waste 
found in containers or on the ground. The cost of disposal should be included in the proposed 
pricing and may be included outside of the proposed fee schedule. If disposal pricing outside of 
the fee schedule is included in the proposal all pricing should clearly state the price per defined 
container. 
 
Item 4: Where do we need to put prices for equipment that could be used by the contractor? 
 
Response: The cost of any equipment needed should be included in the proposed pricing on the 
fee schedule not as a separate equipment fee. 
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END OF ADDENDUM NO. II 
 


